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Park Your Bike With Confidence at
500 Pasteur

Use your badge for access to the 500P - Pasteur Sta! Garage covered bike room

https://mailchi.mp/b5dfbddc6b12/stanford-medicine-transportation-services-newsletter-february-17-6157137?e=%5BUNIQID%5D
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The 500P - Pasteur Sta! Garage bike room is a convenient option for sta! bike
parking, and is only accessible via authorized badge access, so you can be extra
confident when you park for the day.

The bike room, located outside of the garage, near Welch Road, is partially
covered, so you can rest easy when you bike on rainy days.

This bike room features both vertical racks and standard ground racks for your
convenience. Please remember to lock you bike securely to a rack, and ensure
that the door to the bike room closes a"er you leave.
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The 500P - Pasteur Sta! Garage bike room is far from the only place for you to
park your bike on campus, though! To find the bike racks closest to your
worksite, click the link below to view a map of bicycle amenities on the main
hospital campus.

Order April Pre-Tax Parking Benefits
by March 9th

Save on commuting expenses with Edenred Pre-Tax Benefits!

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/bike-facilities-main
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Parking costs add up quickly - but pre-tax benefits can help you save!

Qualifying employees who pay for daily parking at transit centers or their
worksite can use pre-tax dollars today for the purchase. So, if you pay for daily
parking at the 500P - Pasteur Sta! Garage (PSG) for $8 per day using the
Passport Parking app, you could save up to 30-40% on those expenses by using
the pre-tax payroll deduction.

Orders must be placed by the 9th of the preceding month, so get your April
orders in before March 9th!

For more information about using pre-tax payroll deductions to pay for
parking, click the link below.

Showers and Locker Rooms make
Biking to Work Easy

Cool o! a"er your ride

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Pre-Tax-Parking
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Worked up a sweat on your bike ride to work? Cool o! and freshen up with one
of the convenient sta! showers and locker rooms around the main hospital
campus.

Locker rooms and showers are available at Hoover Pavilion, 500 Pasteur, 300
Pasteur, and Lucile Packard Children's Hospital!

For more information, and to find the locker room that's most convenient for
you, click the link below.

COMING SOON: Santa Clara Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle
For more information, sign up for updates by filling out the form here.

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

https://rebrand.ly/Santa-Clara-PnR-Survey
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Bike-Showers
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Hospital Transportation Services is here to help if you have any
questions. Visit the Hospital Transportation Services website, or reach

out via email or phone. The Hospital Transportation Operations
Center phone line is operated 24/7, so you can reach out any time.

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/

TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org
650.736.8000
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